

February 10, 2022

Dr. Kathleen Fimple
Academic Programs Coordinator
Coordinating Commission for Post-Secondary Education
P.O. Box 95005
Lincoln, NE 68509-5005

Dear Dr. Fimple:

A few weeks ago MPCC submitted a program proposal for a new degree in Agriculture that provided for options in Agribusiness, Diesel and Welding. After further conversation with NCTA in Curtis, NE, we have decided to pull the Agribusiness option from our proposal at this time. We still firmly believe that the Diesel and Welding options are unique to what is currently being offered in our 18-county service area and to local high schools.

Please let us know if there is any other information you need.

Sincerely,

Jody Tomanek, Ph.D.

Vice President for Academic Affairs